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MEDIA STATEMENT  
KEVIN BEVERLY, CHAIR, BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

   
The Montgomery County Economic Development Corporation (MCEDC) Board of Directors today 
announced that MCEDC President & CEO Benjamin H. Wu has submitted his resignation effective 
August 15, 2022. Executive Vice President & COO Bill Tompkins will assume the position of  
President & CEO. 

We thank Ben for his service and his dedication and life-long commitment to Montgomery County.  
As we continue to position and elevate Montgomery County as one of the premier regions in the 
country in which to do business, our vision remains clear and focused. We are confident that Bill’s 
leadership, business acumen and reputation as a strong and well-respected collaborative business 
partner will help to ensure a smooth and seamless transition and advance the organization to the  
next level. 

 

### 

About MCEDC 
The Montgomery County Economic Development Corporation (MCEDC) is the official public-private 
economic development organization representing Montgomery County, Maryland. Created in 2016, 
MCEDC is led by a Board of Directors of business executives. Its mission is to help businesses start, 
grow and relocate in Montgomery County by helping them gain access to top talent, business and 
market intelligence and prime locations. For more information, visit our website. Follow us 
on Twitter, Facebook, and LinkedIn. 

mailto:bill@thinkmoco.com?subject=Aug.%203,%202022%20Media%20Statement
http://www.thinkmoco.com/
http://www.thinkmoco.com/
https://twitter.com/think_moco
https://www.facebook.com/thinkmoco/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/11004381

